From: Greta Bever [mailto:gbever@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 10:31 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Gary Kirk; 'emeyer@tech-logic.com'; Diane Lewin; 'Miranda, Sonia @ Chicago'
Subject: Retirement Gift from Tech-logic

All,

Thank you so much for the retirement gift of the Harry & David basket of fruit and cheese! While it was very thoughtful of you I am not allowed to accept gifts from a vendor. I can accept it on behalf of the City and place it in our Building Management Office for the benefit of the members of the public who visit. I do so and know that they will enjoy it.

I do appreciate the thought and am grateful for the continued working relationship with the Library.

Sincerely,

Greta Bever

Assistant Commissioner

Central Library Services

Chicago Public Library

